
                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 

FAMILY ENGAGEMENT OFFICER   

GRADE  6:  33.5 HOURS per week Term time only 
£30559 - £33366 (Pro Rata ) 

 

PERMANENT 

Required from the 2nd June 2025 
 

We are looking to appoint an enthusiastic, caring and committed Family Engagement Officer to 
work with children and their families in our school and play an active role within the Safeguarding 
Team.  
   
You will have previous experience within a Family Engagement and Safeguarding role and have a 
good level of Education for example Grade A to C in Maths and English. A driving licence is 
essential for this role. 
 
The role will involve: 

 

• Engaging with parents / carers and families to provide early intervention and support.  

• Improving learning outcomes for pupils. 

• Providing targeted support to children and their families who are facing challenging 
circumstances. 

• Carrying out home visits as required. 

• Deputy Safeguarding lead within the Team. 

• Supporting transition especially in the early years. 
       

 In return, we can offer: 
 

• A welcoming school with a strong ethos; 

• A friendly, committed and enthusiastic staff team; 

• Supportive parents and governors; 

• The opportunity to work in a vibrant, professional learning community that seeks 
excellence; 

• An opportunity to be innovative and make change happen. 
 
To appreciate all that we have to offer, visits to our school are warmly welcomed and encouraged. 
Visits can be arranged by contacting the school office on 01709 894149. 
 
Candidates are welcome to submit applications by post) to:    

The Headteacher,  
Heather Garth Primary Academy 
Billingly View,  
Bolton-upon-Dearne,  
Rotherham. S63 8ES  

 
Or electronically to:  Email g.slater@heathergarth.org  
Please ring 01709 894149 for an application pack or download a pack from our website 
www.heathergarthprimary.org 
 
Closing date: 26th March 2025 12 noon    
 
 
The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people 
and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
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